
  

Attention Mothers and Daughters!  
 
I am a nurse researcher and my daughter is a journalist. 
We are launching a project that focuses on mother 
daughter communication.  
 
We are looking for mother and daughter pairs 
throughout the lifespan to share their experience. 
 
The event will take place in Maplewood on Sunday 
November 13th at 6pm. You will be photographed 
(possibly videotaped) and be a part of a movement to 
strengthen communication between mothers and 
daughters! 
 
We are looking for diverse mother daughter groups 
(ages 11-80) 
 

Please email: motherdaughterconnect@gmail.com  
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